
Barrow Borough Council Response to the Inspector’s query relating to REC54, 
Proposed Housing Sites Assessments 2017 (EL4 002): Matter 5, Question 2 
 
The highways authority comments on page 23 of the Proposed Site Assessments 2017 (EL4 
002) state that a Transport Statement would be required for site REC54. For other sites, the 
highways authority comments state that a Transport Assessment is required. 
 
Cumbria County Council’s Development Design Guide, Appendix 3 (EL5 006) sets out 
guidance that developments of between 50 and 80 units would require a Transport 
Statement, whilst developments of over 80 units would require a Transport Assessment and 
Travel Plan. It is therefore considered that the highways comments for site REC54 in relation 
to the requirement of a Transport Statement are correct. 
 
 
Barrow Borough Council  25th June 2018 
 


